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Faith Wisdom Service  

 
 
SUNDAY MORNING RELIGIOUS EDUCATION (SMRE):   
Registration for SMRE classes has begun. Registration forms 
and additional information are available in the Narthex  
Information Centers and Parish Center. Classes are scheduled 
to begin on Sunday, August 20th. The fee schedule is 1 Child 
= $50, 2 Children = $80 and 3 or more = $100. Any questions, 
please contact Angi Swiezy at aswiezy@stmarkindy.org or  
787-8246 x104. 
 

FIRST SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION:  Registration for  
First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion have  
begun. Registration forms are available in the Narthex  
Information Centers and Parish Center. The program fee is $35 
per child or $55 for two or more children. Please bring a copy 
of your child’s baptismal certificate if they were NOT  
baptized at St. Mark. Classes will begin on Monday,  
August 21st.  Any questions, please contact Angi Swiezy, 
at aswiezy@stmarkindy.org or 787-8246 x104. 

STUDENT CATECHISTS are needed for Children’s Liturgy and 
SMRE on Sunday mornings. If you are 5th grade thru col-
lege age and have an interest in working with children, please 
contact Angi Swiezy at aswiezy@stmarkindy.org or 787-8246 
x104.  

 
St. Mark Pilgrimage to  

the Marian Shrines of Fatima in  
Portugal and Lourdes in France,  

March 4-13, 2018 
 

Spiritual Director for this pilgrimage,  
Father Todd Riebe, invites parishioners 
who are interested in knowing more about 
this pilgrimage and have not yet signed up to call Rita East,  
317-784-0455. Registrations are being accepted for the second 
bus. Reservations made after the deposit due date of  
August 29, 2017 are based on availability. Please let Rita know 
as soon as possible to hold your spot. Pre-departure meetings 
will be held later in the year to help prepare pilgrims for the  
spiritual and logistical details of the pilgrimage.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Safe & Sacred Faith Formation 
 
  

****IMPORTANT INFORMATION**** 
 

As part of our ongoing  
commitment to the care and 
protection of children, every 
priest, deacon, employee and 
volunteer of the Archdiocese 
of Indianapolis is required to 

complete the online Safe and Sacred training  
program before working or volunteering at St. 
Mark.  *Please note, you will not be able to 
work or volunteer until the training has been 
completed.  
 
Training Certificates will have a 3 year  
expiration date.  Many of our volunteers’  
certifications have already expired. Please  
log-in, and review the TRAINING SUMMARY 
for details of current courses to take.  
 
The course is available in English and Spanish  
24 hours per day, 7 days per week 
at www.safeandsacred-archindy.org. 
 
The background check application must be 
completed during this process. 
 
Upon completion, please wait for an email with 
your certificate before logging back into the  
system to check your status. 
  
It takes about 45 minutes to complete and can be 
done in parts over a series of days.  Thank you in 
advance for your participation in this training and 
your commitment to the protection of our children. 
 
 

St. Mark Pilgrimage 
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A SPECIAL GIFT: St. Mark parishioner, 
Adrian Daeger, will offer the parish a very 
special gift TODAY Sunday, July 30th.  
Adrian, who has served as a cantor and 
been a member of several parish choirs, 
will share her gift of music with a recital in  
St. Mark Church at 3:00pm. Adrian will 
sing several of her favorite songs for us.   
A 2017 graduate of Perry Meridian High 
School, Adrian will continue to develop 
her musical gifts in college this fall.  

Please bring a canned good or nonperishable to the recital.  
Adrian would like to be able to “give back” to her  
St. Mark family and help the food pantry or St. Vincent de Paul.   
 
NOCTURNAL ADORATION is held on the first 
Friday of each month. The next adoration will 
be Friday, August 5th and begins at 7:00 PM 
for twelve hours of Adoration of the Eucharist.  
You are invited to any hour on the hour. The 
last hour begins at 6:00 AM, Saturday and closes with  
Benediction. If you have any questions, please call the Parish 
Center. 
 
HELP IS NEEDED:  If you would like to help with this ministry, 
we are in the need of cleaners for the church.  It is light clean-
ing, once a week for two months out of the year.  Great oppor-
tunity for CRHP teams and Small Church Communities.  Contact  
Jean Milharcic, 317-440-7637. 
 
BURMESE MASS:  Fr. David Bu Nyar will celebrate a Parish 
Mass in Burmese this Sunday, August 13th at 2:00 PM.   

All are welcome! 
 
4TH WEDNESDAY COMMUNITY DINNERS:  Please join us at 
Anna’s House, 303 N. Elder Ave., on the 4th Wednesday of the 
month.  The women’s CRHP Team 19 meets on the 4th 
Wednesday of the month at 5:00pm to set-up  dinner starting at 
5:30pm. Our guests number between 80 - 100 and for many, 
this is their only home cooked meal of the week.  Everyone of 
St. Mark’s parish is invited to help by cooking and/or serving.  
This is a good way to meet other parishioners and  
great way for students to get service hours.  If interested,  
please contact Laura Linder, 317-294-4080 or Joanie Grooms, 
317-694-4323. 
 
NOTE FROM THE INCLUSION MINISTRY:   People with  
disabilities treasure their independence: don’t worry so much 
about helping! 

First Saturday Reconciliation Parish 
 
 

First Saturday Reconciliation  
will be  

August 5, 2017 
9:00 am - 10:30 am 

and 4:00 pm - 5:00 pm 
 

 

 
Sherrie Blomberg, Karen Firkins,  
Diane Fowler, Pat Henn, Anna Marsh, 
Shirley Martin, Hunter Moore, Betty Mouser,  
Joe Pierle, and Jane Rosebrock. 
 
MILITARY: Please pray for our women  
and men in the Armed Forces and their families. 
 

And in Thanksgiving to God, for hearing our prayers. 
 
To add a name to our Prayer List, please contact  
Chris Johnson, cjohnson@stmarkindy.org or call  
the Parish Center 317-787-8246, ext. 109. 

 

 
We pray for the repose of the souls of…. 
 
St. Mark extends condolences to the families of Ron Smith and 
Robert Maloney. May God grant eternal rest to them and His 
consolation to their families and friends.  May Ron’s and  
Robert’s souls, and the souls of all the faithful departed, through 
the mercy of God, rest in peace. 
 
Do not fear: I am with you; do not be anxious: I 
am your God. I will strengthen you, I will help 
you, I will uphold you with my victorious right 
hand.  Isaiah 41:10 
 

 

Condolences 

Please pray for... 
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MEETING/HELP FOR BIRTHLINE: 
St. Mark’s ladies ministry will be having a meeting this Monday, 
July 31st at 7:00pm in the Cenacle.  We will be discussing the 
Parish Picnic (August 20) as well as various other upcoming 
events. Deacon Paul will lead us in prayer and tell us a little bit 
about himself.  Light refreshments will be served.  
 
Please consider bringing an item for Birthline. There is a need 
for onesis (0-3 months or 3-6 months), sleepers 2T or smaller, 
as well as outfits 2T or smaller.  If you are unable to attend the 
meeting and would like to donate to Birthline, put your donation 
in the bassinet in the Narthex or drop of in the Parish Center. 
Hope to see you July 31st.  All are welcome! 
 
Your Sister Circle Planning Team. 

 
 

2017 HOPE BICYCLE RIDE:   
Have a bicycle? Like to ride? ... help us earn $2,500 for the 
SVdP food pantry by joining our team for the 2017 Hope Ride 
on Saturday, September 16.  Last year the St. Mark Sister  
Circle - SVDP team won $1,250 for the pantry...but with help 
from you we can double our award this year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
The ride begins at the high school in Hope, Indiana  (about 30 
miles south) and includes lunch on the town square and famous 
root beer floats at the end. There are four mostly flat routes 
ranging from a family-friendly 13 miles to an 'I mean business' 
100 mile route. Cost to register is $30/adults and $10/
kids. Website is www.hoperide.org. To register click on 
"CLICK HERE TO REGISTER" then select the team "St. 
Mark Sister Circle-SVDP" PS:There are more $$$ for teams 
that form early, so check your calendar, and join us. 

 
 

~A SPECIAL INVITATION FOR ALL LADIES~ 
 
Sister Circle, St. Mark's ladies ministry, will be hosting  
"A Day Away" for the women of our parish (18 and older) 
on Saturday, September 9, 2017 at the Beech Grove  
Benedict Inn. The day will include breakfast and lunch,  
speakers, an art activity, quiet reflection time, a labyrinth walk, 
and Mass. More details coming soon!  
 

 
There are still a few appointments available for the Pictorial  
Directory, Monday, August 14 and Tuesday, August 15th. 
To schedule an appointment, please go onto the St. Mark  
website, www.stmarkindy.org or call Ann Berkemeier,   
317-787-2058.  
 
If you have already had your picture taken, and did not order 
additional pictures, your free 8x10 picture is awaiting you on the 
Mary Lynn Cavahaugh Welcome Desk. 
 
Also, hostess are needed for both days.  If you are available to 
help, please call Ann. 
 

 
 
Eamann Daily 
Home Parish: St. Lawrence,  
Lawrenceburg, IN  
St. Meinrad, School of Theology  
and Seminary 
                      
 
Br. Joel Blaise, OSB  
Temporary Professed 
St. Meinrad Archabbey 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Pictorial Directory Sister Circle 

Prayer for Vocations 
 
Most generous Father, thank you for calling men and 
women into Your service especially those You are calling 
to serve as priests or religious. I pray especially for them 
during time of doubt and fear. May they be open to Your 
protection and love and trust in Your plan.  Amen. 

Vocations 
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BACK TO SCHOOL PACKETS:  Back to School Packets for 
school families are available in the Narthex, Sunday, July 30th 
for pick up.  They are labeled last name of oldest child.   
Packets will be available in the school after Sunday. 
 
ST. MARK CATHOLIC SCHOOL SUPPLY DROP OFF:  
All St. Mark Catholic School Families are encouraged to drop off 
their school supplies on Sunday, July 30th from 8:30am until 
11:30am in the school. If any parishioner would like to donate 
extra supplies for students, please drop them off at the school 
office.  
 
ST. MARK CATHOLIC SCHOOL FIRST DAY 
OF SCHOOL: 
The first day of school for the 2017-2018 school year will be on 
Wednesday, August 2nd. The main doors (Door #1) will open 
at 7:35am and school will begin with scripture reading,  
reflection, prayer and the Pledge of Allegiance at 7:55am! We 
are excited to welcome over 75 new students, and 6 new staff 
members to St. Mark Catholic School!  
 
ST. MARK SPIRIT WEAR ONLINE SALE: 
St. Mark Catholic School Spirit Wear Sale is available now. and 
will conclude on Monday, August 7th. All purchased Spirit 
Wear items can be picked up at school on Thursday,  
August 31st by Noon or in the parish office after August 31st.  
 
DO YOU WANT TO RECEIVE 50% OF YOUR  
DONATION TO ST. MARK BACK TO YOU? 
The word is out. The competition has increased. More people 
are donating to the Indiana State Tax Credit Scholarship  
Program and taking advantage of this unique tax  
opportunity.  Your gift to St. Mark Catholic School, through  
the Institute of Quality Education (IQE), will help our students 
afford a high quality, Catholic education.  IQE will begin  
accepting donations for tax credit scholarships on July 1, 
2017.  The cap for the 2017-18 fiscal year has been raised to 
$12.5 million, but these credits are expected to run out  
early.  Don’t be left at the starting line!  Donate early to take 
advantage of the 50% state tax credit opportunity.  This  
program is a win-win for donors and our  St. Mark Catholic 
School students.  Please contact Steve Helmich, Team Leader 
(stevehelmich50@gmail.com) or Rusty Albertson, Principal, 
(ralbertson@stmarkindy.org) for more information. You can also 
donate online at: http://www.i4qed.org/sgo/donors Make sure 
you designate ST. MARK CATHOLIC SCHOOL for your  
donation!  

School 
 

Welcome to our Parish Family 
 

Toni Bryan 
Generosa and Kenneth Loop 
 Gellah, Mary Brunette and Jessiah Gahito 
Mang Tling Chan Hu and Debroah Sui Za Men 
 Teresa Par Len Tial , Robin Van Hnin and 
 Emlily Dawt Hlei Par 
Brianna Kurasz 
 Isabella Elliott 
Anastasia Helmich 
Lauryn and Nick Toepp 
Thawng Mung 
Thawm Nei Mung 
Sharon Hayden 
Sam Fisherkeller 

 

 
GOLDEN WEDDING ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION:  

The Office of Pro-Life and Family Life invites all 
married couples of the Archdiocese of  
Indianapolis who are celebrating Golden  
Wedding Anniversaries in 2017 to a special 
Mass and reception to take place at Saints  

Peter and Paul Cathedral on Sunday, August 27, at 2:00pm.  
The Mass will be celebrated by Msgr. Stumpf and will be 
followed by a reception in the Assembly Hall of the Catholic 
Center.  The event is free of charge, but registration is  
required. For more information about the event or to register, 
please visit www.archindy.org/weddingcelebrations. If you have 
any questions, please contact Keri Carroll at 317-236-1521. 

 
The next NCYC meeting is Sunday, 
August 13th from 5:00pm - 6:00 in the 
Media Center.  
 
Questions, contact Julie Albertson,                       
jalbertson@stmarkindy.org. 

New Parishioners 

Community 

Youth Ministry 
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The St. Mark Men’s Club Annual  
St. Mark Golf Outing and Fundraiser 

 

Saturday, August 26, 2017 
 Winding River Golf Club 

 
This is a fun filled event and no previous experience is  
necessary.  Cost is $75.00 per person, which includes: 
 

 Lunch 
 Dinner  
 18 holes of golf 
 Balls at Driving Range 
 Chances sold to  
       Win Raffle Prizes 
 Opportunity to purchase  
       Mulligans 

 
 
If you have any questions or would like to inquire about  
sponsorships, please contact Dan Deak, 317-698-8419 or  

ddeak@hotmail.com. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
SOUTHSIDE FLAG FOOTBALL LEAGUE 

 
St. Mark Athletic Committee is accepting flag football registra-
tion for 2017.  Boys and girls entering grades K-2 are eligible to 
play and the registration fee is $55.00.  Registration deadline 
is August 11, practices will begin on August 14 with the first 
games scheduled for August 26.  The season ends 
on September 30.  Games are held on Saturday mornings at  
St. Mark.  For further information, please contact Patrick Collier 
at collierfamily8@att.net. 

      
                

 
 

St. Mark Athletic Committee 

Calendar of Events  St. Mark Golf Outing 
 
Sunday, July 30, 2017 
 MASS - Church (7:30 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:45 AM) 
 Recital  - Church (3:00pm - 4:30pm)          
 
Monday, July 31, 2017 
 Communion Service - 9:00AM 
 Quilters - Quilter Room  (10:00am - 12:00pm)  
 ESL - School, Media Center (5:30pm - 7:00pm) 
 Sister Circle - Cenacle (7:00pm - 9:00pm) 
 
Tuesday, August 1,  2017 
 MASS - Church - 9:00 AM 
 Faith Sharing Book Club - Cenacle (10:00am - 12:00pm) 
 Prayer Group - Parish Center (1:00pm - 3:00pm) 
 K of C - 4th Degree - Men’s Club Rm (6:00pm - 9:00pm) 
 Basketball - Msgr. Schafer Hall (6:30pm - 8:00pm) 
 Liturgy Committee - Parish Center (7:00 -  9:00pm) 
 
Wednesday, August 2, 2017  
 MASS - Church -  9:00 AM 
 ESL - School (5:30pm - 7:00pm) 
 Citizens Class - Cenacle (6:30pm - 9:00pm) 
 Quilters - Quilter Room  (7:00pm - 9:00pm) 
 
Thursday, August 3, 2017  
 MASS - Church -  9:00 AM 
 Catholic Charities Counseling - Parish Center  
                        (10:am - 12:00pm) 
 
Friday, August 4, 2017  
 MASS - Church -  8:15 AM 
 Nocturnal Adoration - Church (7:00pm - Midnight) 
 
Saturday, August 5, 2017 
 Nocturnal Adoration - Church (Midnight - 7:00am) 
 Reconciliation - Courtesy Room (9:00am - 10:30am) 
 Reconciliation - Courtesy Room (4:00pm - 5:00pm) 
 MASS - Church - 5:30 PM 
 
Sunday, August 6, 2017 
 MASS - Church (7:30 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:45 AM) 
          
 


